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Terrebonne, October 26th, 2022 

Groupe Santé Arbec’s CHSLDs 

National Senior Safety Week 
As part of National Senior Safety Week, which will take place from November 6th to 12th, 2022, 

I will tour all our CHSLDs to meet residents, caregivers, families and volunteers to inform you 

about the various elements surrounding safety of residents, including the reporting of incidents 

and accidents as well as the prevention mechanisms in place in all of our CHSLDs to ensure 

the safety of our residents. 

Therefore, I invite you to come and meet me at my information booth located near the 

reception on the date scheduled in each CHSLD. 

Here are the scheduled dates: 

CHSLD Marguerite-Rocheleau: November 7th from 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. 

CHSLD Michèle-Bohec: November 8th from 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. 

CHSLD Louise-Faubert: November 9th from 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. 

CHSLD Émile McDuff: November 10th from 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. 

CHSLD des Moulins: November 10th from 1:30 p.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

CHSLD Heather: November 11th from 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. 

 

Hope to meet you! 

Amélie Gagnon 

Risk Management and Living Environment Coordinator 


